
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:   1/9/2017 
Start time:   7:09 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   20 members, 0 guests 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Peter Jagich read the treasury status prepared by Fred DiMaria. 
● Peter reminded members that when submitting your membership renewals, to 

remember to include a copy of your AMA card and to include a self addressed return 
envelope. 

● Rob Schulze reported that there was nothing to report on the Redwing Field. 
● Ron Revelle mentioned that the Wallkill Field needs new red fencing material, and 

new mounts for the fencing. 
● It was reported that the “Frost Fly” held at the Redwing Field went well.  Eight 

members showed up and several flights had.  The biggest problem encountered was 
the diminished performances of the Lipo batteries due to the cold air. 

● Ron Revelle presented the AMA “Gold Leader Club” plaque to Peter Jachich.  There 
is a need for someone in the club to take over the duties of working on keeping the 
club’s status current each year. 

● Rick Rizza brought in his GWS B-2 Bomber.  It is powered by two electric ducted 
fans, and has a steerable nose wheel.  Rick added homemade tire treads to the wheels 
to help improve ground handling. 

● Charles Knight brought in his ¼ scale PT-17 Stearman again to show progress that has 
been made since the last meeting.  It is from Ziroli plans, and is powered by a Torqpro 
TP70 gas engine (4 stroke, 70cc).  He mentioned that it will probably come in around 
31 pounds. 

● Bill Bernart brought in a 3DHobbyShop Extra 3DLT.  It made with a foam hybrid 
contruction, using 2600 amp 3 cell power source. 

● Larry Mesic showed his homemade transmitter tray that Charlie Knight made for him. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:44 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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